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Wrapping Up The 2023 Driving Season 
 

It's been a great year - festivals and car events, country drives and road trips! Cincinnati 
trees are putting on an incredibly beautiful show this fall. Today is Halloween and 
Thanksgiving is just around the bend! And, so so sadly, another driving season now draws 
to a close as we give our steeds a final polish before stowing them away for the winter. 
Somehow this year seems to have gone faster than usual!  
 
Hopefully all of you got some good trips under your collective belts, saw some amazing 
sights and made some good friends.  

 

Thanks For An Awesome Open House! 
 



  

Thank you to everyone who made it out to our 2023 Fall Open House! Without 
you, there is no us! As you can see from the photos, the weather was perfect. We're 
guessing over 200 cars and 400 attendees made their way through the Open House. 
Woot woot!! 

 

 

  

 

 

Congratulations to our two "guess 
how much is in the jar" prize 
winners! 
 
Wurth Hole Saw Package  
(1148 nuts in the jar) 
 
>>Barclay Campbell guessed 1155 
 
 
Wurth Hiking Bag Package  
(925 M&M’s in the bottle) 
 
>>Kelly Schappacher guessed 935 

 

 

  

 

  

  



Check Out Our New Website!! 
 

  

Finally - FINALLY - we brought our website into the 21st century!! It took longer than it 
should have but Phase 1 is now complete! Fresh, new and hopefully engaging, we hope it 
provides the viewer with a great understanding of what we do, how we do it and where we 
do it. Please check it out and let us know your thoughts! www.zakiras.com. 

 

We Have The Storage! 

 

Zakira’s is very excited to offer climate-controlled vehicle 
storage options for our customers. Whether you need 
seasonal or year- round storage, we have indoor, high 
security, access-controlled options to meet your needs. We 
also provide many a la carte services to customize a solution 
perfect for your specific situation. 
 

NOTE: Space is limited so come check out  
the facility and reserve your spot today! 

 
Give us a call (513-272-2229) or email us at 
info@zakiras.com for details. 

 

  

Chili, Anyone? 

 

Zakira’s Garage is planning a new event - a car club-specific chili cook-off on January 13, 
2024. The general public will not be invited; this event is intended to promote car clubs 
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and introduce enthusiasts who might not otherwise have a chance to meet. We want 
people to come, enjoy themselves and have some really great food. 5-Alarm, 2-Alarm, 
vegetarian – we will try them all! Have an award winning recipe? We want to try it!! A 
dessert category is included….cuz who doesn’t have a sweet tooth?  
 
Entry space is limited, please email jenn@zakiras.com by November 30, 2023 to sign 
your club up. Stay tuned - more details shall be forthcoming! 

 

The Final Pylon... 
 

It's been a great year for Zakira's. We hope you've had an awesome year as well! We'll be 
in touch soon! 

 

As always, if you need anything automotive, please call us at 
(513) 272-2229, email us at info@zakiras.com, check out 
www.zakiras.com or just stop by the shop 8am-5pm Monday 
through Friday in Blue Ash at 4480 Lake Forest Dr., #314, 
Cincinnati, OH 45242.  
 

We thank you for your continued business  
and we wish you all a great fall season!! 

 
Regards, 
your Team at Zakira’s 
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